
 

 

Company Announcement 

 

18 August 2021 

 

Turners Annual Shareholders Meeting postponed 

 

Turners Automotive Group Limited (NZX/ASX: TRA) advise that due to the COVID-19 level 4 lockdown the 

Annual Shareholders Meeting planned for today will be postponed. 

The Company will be monitoring the situation and will reschedule the meeting as is reasonably 

practicable. The Company will keep shareholders informed by way of an announcement to the NZX and 

on the Company website. 

 

  

 

 

 

ENDS 
 

About Turners 

Turners Automotive Group is New Zealand’s largest integrated automotive financial services group 

helping wholesale and retail customers in three areas; buying and selling vehicles, finance and insurance 

and debt management services. www.turnersautogroup.co.nz   

 

For further information, please contact: 
 
Todd Hunter, Chief Executive Officer, Turners Automotive Group Limited Mob: 021 722 818  
 

http://www.turnersautogroup.co.nz/

